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Principal Sparling School  

Fri-yay Flyer!  

Dear Principal Sparling Community, 

 

I want to take a moment to thank you all for an incredible first 
week of school.  It has been wonderful to see our classrooms 
filled with energy, enthusiasm and joy. 

 

Our students have been amazing at adapting to their new 
routines and our teachers have done an outstanding job 
creating a warm and welcoming classroom environment.  This 
week has reminded us how special our school community is, 
and I’m excited for what the rest of the year holds. 

 

Every Friday, I would like to send this “Fri-yay Flyer” to 
celebrate our weeks accomplishments.  I hope to strengthen 
our connection with the school and home by sharing the gifts 
and talents of our amazing students and staff at our school.   

 

Attached are photos of staff from last year, creative classroom 
boards and our clean, beautiful school provided by our 
incredible custodial staff. 

 

Have a restful weekend, and we look forward to seeing 
everyone next week! 

 

Actively yours, 

 

Lloyd Rana 

Principal 


